
                                                                           

 

Let’s celebrate this historic event by getting the ball rolling in 

our fantastic school community! 

 

Friday 27th May, end of school day. 

The Parents Association will be selling Ice cream and Ice lollies from the school 

playground. 

£1 Each  

In addition, you can purchase some key items ready for the Platinum Jubilee 

Celebrations!  

We will be selling: Small Flags, Temporary Tattoos, Crown and Bookmark crafting 

items. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

On the day, please remember to come to school with some loose change if you 

would like to purchase anything. Items will range in price from £1-£2.50. 

The Parents Association are running this event to support the purchase of new 

non-fiction guided reading resources for the school. 

We thank you for your generosity. As always, there is no obligation to buy 

anything, we wish you a safe and peaceful half term break. 

                                                                    


